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SOUTH GEORGIA STATE COLLEGE LIBRARIES 

SMOKING AND VAPING POLICY 

 

 

The University System of Georgia Board of Regents approved March 19, 2014 to make  

all institutions owned by USG tobacco free. South Georgia State College effectively became a 

tobacco free campus on August 1, 2014.  

 

“Tobacco Products” is defined as cigarettes, cigars, pipes, all forms of smokeless tobacco, clove 

cigarettes, and any other smoking devices that use tobacco, such as hookahs, or simulate the use 

of tobacco, such as electronic cigarettes.”  Therefore, vaping and the use of electronic smoking 

devices is prohibited. 

 

The policy applies to all locations as well as employees, students, contractors, subcontractors, 

and visitors. Plus, all events hosted by SGSC, or on one of our locations, shall be tobacco and 

smoke free, according to the policy. It is also applicable 24 hours a day, seven days a week.  

More information on the USG adopted policy is available at this link:  

https://www.usg.edu/policymanual/section6/C2663 
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